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 Environmental Impact Assessment/EIAR  IPPC/Waste Licencing 
 Environmental Monitoring and Sampling  EMS/ISO14001 Design, Implementation and Auditing 
 Waste Management  Environmental Compliance 
 Environmental Reporting  Planning 
 Ecology  Waste Management Facility/Collection Permits 
 Project Management 
 Training 

 Environmental Risk Assessment/ Due Diligence 
 Commercial Tenders 

Synergy Environmental Limited  T/A Enviroguide Consulting is Registered in Ireland number485440. Registered Office address:  3D, Core C, Block 71, the Plaza, Park West, Dublin 12.Directors: James Dowdall, Gillian Free 

An Bord Pleanala, 
64 Marlborough Street, 
Dublin 1 
D01 V902 
 
06th December 2021 
 
Re: Case Number ABP-311893-21 – Quarry, Maplestown, Co. Carlow. Response to request for further 
information.  
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Further to the Board’s correspondence of 17th November 2021 seeking further information, on behalf of the 
Applicant Mr. Mark Phelan Enviroguide consulting is pleased to submit the following further information and 
clarifications 
 

 The area of the site to which the application for substitute consent relates is correctly shown on all 
drawings including Drawing ref. P-01 and P-02. The detailed survey works undertaken in support of this 
application for Substitute Consent identified the area requiring substitute consent as being that which 
is shown in the drawings submitted in support of this application 

 Enclosed is 6no. copies of drawings which include sections through the substitute consent site at scale 
in accordance with Article 227(c) of the Planning and Development (amendments) Regulations 2011 (SI 
476 of 2011). 

 Enclosed is 6no. copies of a revised site location map to include the position of the site notice erected 
pursuant to article 223 (1)(b) 

 Enclosed is a revised CD containing the full application including the additional drawings and 
information as requested in the above referenced correspondence. 

 
Should you have any further queries in this regard please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
 
Colin Lennon 
Technical Director 
 
Hand delivered to An Bord Pleanála on 6th December 2021 


